TRINITY
/Megic

11/13/17

Dear Musicians and Families,

Concert Season is almost upon us. This letter is to remind you of the
date for our Christmas Concert. Our concert will take place on Tuesday,
December 5th at 7:00pm. Students are required to be at Trinity at 6:30pm.
Please fill out and return the slip below by Wednesday, November 22nd.
Please be aware that students who are unable to attend the concert must
complete a separate assignment or it will impact their grade.

What: Instrumental Christmas Concert
When: December 5th at 7pm (Students arrive at 6:30)

Where: Trinity Lutheran School
Dress: Black Bottom, White Top

TRINITY LUTHERAN INSTRUMENTAL CONCERT PERMISSION SLIP

Student Name:

Will Be Will Not Be able to attend the Christmas Concert on
December 5th and arrive at 6:30pm.

Signed: Date:




